
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2023 11:18:30 PM

First name: Michael

Last name: Curran

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not allow development of the Stibnite Mine. I take regular use of the South Fork Salmon's

wilderness resources and feel certain that continuation of this project would jeopardize those resources. As a

former and future Idahoan, I believe that the continuation of this project is a detriment to Idaho's citizens. As an

American, I believe that the continuation of this project has the potential to damage one of the country's more

significant resources-wilderness. I staunchly oppose development of the Stibnite Gold Mine. 


